ABridgeport

Communities in Schools

April 29, 1993

Dr. David Taylor
202 Park
Seabrook, Texas 77586

Dear David:

“THANK YOU” for your support last Wednesday at our Rotary Board meeting. The
$7,000 van grant which you voted to give Bridgeport Communities In Schools will be
added to the $10,000 van grant provided by the Assistance League of the Bay Area.
This money will permit us to purchase a 15 passenger van which will significantly

~enhance our efforts to have a positive impact on a special group of kids in our
community.

Space Center Rotary club has had a significant impact on Bridgeport's ability to touch
the lives of a special group of kids in our community. In addition to money, Rotarians
have contributed their time as mentors, tutors, advisors, and have opened doors for us
relative to identifying needed resources. I am proud to be a part of a group of people

who work so hard and give so freely toward making our community a better place in
which to live.

If you can find a little time to spare, I would like to take you to one of our school
offices and let you see first hand what we do. Let me know if you are able to accept
my invitation. In the meantime, I look forward to your continued support and
encouragement.

Sincerely,

Huey D. Barnett, Ed.D.
Executive Director

HDB/tr

P.O. Box 580096 ¢ Houston, TX e 77258-0096 ¢ 713/486-6698



